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BOSTON, MA – Law firm McAngus Goudelock & Courie (MGC) is pleased to
announce the inclusion of Boston attorney John O’Neill in the 2025
Massachusetts Lawyers Weekly “Go To Lawyers” list for Professional
Malpractice. O’Neill was recognized in the publication’s September 29th issue.

John O’Neill, a seasoned litigator, offers strategic counsel and advocacy in high-
stakes disputes for a diverse clientele. His practice focuses on insurance
coverage, business litigation and professional liability. O’Neill navigates cases
ranging from coverage and bad faith suits to commercial disputes, including
consumer protection class actions, and professional negligence claims against
attorneys, architects, engineers, accountants and other professionals. He also
represents attorneys in disciplinary proceedings. O’Neill previously served as a
disciplinary hearing officer for the Massachusetts Board of Bar Overseers.

Go To Lawyers are nominated by colleagues and chosen by a panel from
Lawyers Weekly. Honorees are selected for demonstrating being a leader in
their field with a history of success, according to the publication.
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